
 HIGH SCHOOL  RUGBY

GREEN BAY BOY’S RUGBY CLUB

The Green Bay Leprechaun Rugby team, comprised of boys from many area high schools, competes in the Wisconsin High 

School Boys League. The 2023 high school season will be held in April and May and we will start outdoor practice on April 3th. 

Practices will be Monday, Wednesday, and Friday from 4:30-6:30 pm at Willow Creek Park in Bellevue.

For more info, email GBLeprechaunRugby@gmail.com, or visit 

www.GBLeprechaunRugby.com
•  Rugby is the ultimate team game  •  Anyone on the field can run with the ball

•  Everyone plays, as there is a position for every size and shape


